
From: A. Erin Clayton   

Sent: April 1, 2021 3:27 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: In support of Secondary Dwelling Units Bylaw 

Hi there, 

 

Ward 3 resident here, I wanted to share my support for the construction of lane way and garden suites 

for gentle infill and affordable housing. Not build out. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

A. Erin Clayton (she/her)  
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